Fogg and Francis Bancroft Fly Lab local PPE policy
QMUL College policy requires that all activities must be risk assessed to identify suitable and effective Personal Protective Equipment (PPE). The use of PPE is necessary not only to protect oneself from one's own actions but also from the activities of others in the workplace. This is especially important in open plan laboratories.
In line with the College policy, the School of Biological and Chemical Sciences requires that in the Fogg building and Francis Bancroft Insectary:
·        White lab coats (standard/Howie) must be worn at all times, in all labs. Lab coats must be fastened. Blue, Howie style lab coats are to be worn in Containment Level 2 and 3 labs and must not leave these areas. Lab coats should not be worn in public areas such as stairwells but can be worn between adjacent labs.
·        Gloves should be worn where the COSHH/BIOCOSHH risk assessment determines they are necessary. The risk assessment must also state what type of gloves should be worn. Standard nitrile gloves are not always adequate, in which case chemical resistant gloves should be worn. All gloves for chemical/biological safety should be rated EN374.
·        Eye protection must be worn in labs, unless the risk to eyes is negligible, or wearing eye protection is incompatible (e.g. use of microscopes) and this is clearly justified in the COSHH/BIOCOSHH risk assessment. Where reasonably practicable, tasks where lab users are not wearing eye protection should be carried out in well-defined areas.
· A general risk assessment for the lab will specify any exemption to the above rules, for example, use of PPE is not mandated in plant growth, starfish or bee labs. This is at the discretion of the lab manager.
 
The full College policy can be found here:
http://www.hsd.qmul.ac.uk/media/hsd/documents/QMUL_HS_210_HS-Policy_Personal-Protective-Equipment_V1_Sep-2019.pdf

